
Look for updates at http://bit.ly/DrugScienceMarch 

Join us 
in marching

for evidence-based
drug policy, treatment

and harm reduction
services as part of 

the nationalApril 22, 2017 

Washington,D.C.

11 a.m.

Why are we marching? 
For decades, our drug policies
have been driven by ideology,
stigma, racism, and politics with
too little reliance on research
about what is effective. With the
election of Donald Trump and
his Administration’s disavowal
of science and facts, we are
concerned that the divide
between evidence and policy
will only grow deeper. Our drug
policy needs to be driven by
evidence about what works.

We will be providing
transportation from

NYC to Washington, D.C.

For more information,
contact Alex Hatcher at

ahatcher@
drugpolicy.org
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